

Church Planting Missionaries to South Africa

APRIL 2025 UPDATES

Deputation Trail

We praise God for another wonderful month on the deputation trail. We began April traveling through Pennsylvania and ended the month in Ohio. The Lord allowed us to present our ministry in seven churches across four states. Our family is grateful for the friends we've made and the memories we're continuing to forge.

Answered Prayers

As many of you know, our close friend Josh Sullivan was kidnapped from his church while preaching in Motherwell, South Africa. As news of the event spread, thousands of Christians around the world began calling out to God on his behalf. We praise God that He heard and answered our

prayers! Josh was miraculously rescued in a way only God could have orchestrated. Please continue to pray for the Sullivan family, as well as the other missionaries and church members affected by this great evil.

VBM Orientation

From April 14–18, Vision Baptist Missions held its annual orientation at The Wilds Camp in North Carolina. This event provides intentional ministry training for missionary families, along with a refreshing time of fellowship. Our family had a wonderful time and is truly grateful for the opportunity to connect with our fellow missionaries.

▼Our boys enjoying their time at orientation at The Wilds







72%
PROMISED SUPPORT

PRAYER REQUESTS

- Continued prayer for the South Africa missionary team and for the South African people who desperately need Jesus
- Ongoing health and safety as we travel
- That God would use our family to faithfully share the Gospel

PRAISES

- Josh Sullivan's safe rescue
- The opportunity to enjoy Easter with our family
- Another month of good health and safe travels

Southside



Sending ChurchSouthside Baptist Church, Knoxville, TN

Mission Board/Support
Vision Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 647 Dawsonville, GA 30534

WEBSITE

ReachingSouthAfrica.com

johnsons2southafrica@gmail.com PHONE

865-742-0478